Norfolk
Pewer

IN BUSINESS TO SERVE.

November 9, 2011

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 27" Floor
2300 Yonge Street,
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Attn: Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary

Re: Norfolk Power Distribution Inc. — 2012 Cost of Service Rate Application
(EB-2011-0272)

Dear Ms. Walli,

Norfolk Power Distribution Inc. (NPDI) has been working diligently to submit its responses to
the interrogatories received from Board staff and intervenors in respect of its 2012 Cost of
Service Rate Application by the Board's deadline of November 14, 2011, as set out in Procedural
Order No.1 (PO #1). However, due to the number and complexity of the interrogatories we will
not be able to file our responses by that deadline.

Several of the interrogatories, such as those related to the transition to IFRS, require substantial
work by NPDI to ensure complete and accurate responses are provided.

NPDI will endeavor to file their responses to interrogatories as soon as possible and expect to be
able to do so by November 28, 2011. We understand that an extension of the filing deadline for
responses to interrogatories will affect the timeline set out in PO #1, and we respectfully request that

the date set out in that Procedural Order be revised from November 14, 2011 to November 28,
2011.

We thank you in advance for your consideration in this matter. Should you have any questions or
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

oy

Brad Randall, P.Eng.
President & CEO

PO BOX 588 70 VICTORIA STREET SIMCOE ONTARIO N3Y 4N6
PHONE: 519-426-4440 FAX 519-426-6509



